
EDO-COMM-0002 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 
 

 
 
 
 

New time for COMPLETE closure of the 
Kahnawà:ke-bound Mercier Bridge 

 
(Kahnawake – 17, Onerahtókha/April 2015) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) has just been informed that the Ministère des Transports du Québec has re-
scheduled the complete closure of the Kahnawà:ke-bound side of the Mercier Bridge 
from Saturday, April 18th at 2am (Friday: post-midnight) until Monday, April 20th at 
5am. 
 
During this time, there will be NO Kahnawà:ke-bound access. However, both Montreal-
bound lanes will be accessible. 
 
Additionally, the Route 138 access ramp (towards the Mercier Bridge) on eastbound 
Route 20 at the St-Pierre Interchange will be completely closed from Saturday, April 18th 
at 6am until Monday, April 20th at 5am. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that works/closures on the Mercier Bridge are subject to 
change due to weather conditions, operational constraints or work progression, and that 
it does not take part in the scheduling or cancellation of such works. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention until 5am on Monday, April 20th. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 

 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca

